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Im deeply opposed to SB 210 as it seeks to take away the abillity to participate in 

elections from poor, disabled, elderly and rural individuals. As well as balloon costs 

and weaken election integrety. Oregon has one of the if not best voting system in the 

entire nation and this proposal seeks to destroy that and put in forth a far worse 

system. We as Oregonions believe in honest, fair, equal elections and thats exactly 

what have in place with mail in voting! 


